P.O. BOX 1484, Port-au-Prince, HAITI. Email: hh2rch@yahoo.com

11 February 2010

Mr. David Sumner, K1ZZ ARRL Chief Executing Officer 225 Main Street Newington, Connecticut 06111-1494 USA

Dear Mr. Sumner,

Ref: Haiti Earthquake

On behalf of the Radio Club D'Haiti (RCH), we have the privilege to thank you for this station and the people you are helping.

Your Radio Station that is being operated by MARS/NAVYMARINE CORP AIR FORCE & ARRL at the airport in Port-au-Prince is a vital link to us as contact to the hospital University of Miami Project Medi-Share as well as relays to stations in the USA. Both of these Organizations help in VHF and HF because of the capability of the people here Jack Louis Miguel and Carmelo S.Marchese, and throughout the USA the station HH2/WX4NHC here in Haiti has saved many lives. In the USA, the Maritime Mobile Net on 14.300 with Bill KI4MMZ, Fred W3ZU, Rick WA1RKT and so many more we thank them all.

We wish to express our thanks to all those at the US Camp at the airport who made our visit yesterday a souvenir to be cherished.

With our deepest respect.

Railfarl

Sincerely yours

Jean-Robert Gaillard, HH2JR President